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bestpractices, Lucene in Action, Second Edition is still the definitive guide
todeveloping with Lucene. Purchase of the print book comes with an offer of a free
PDF, ePub, and Kindle eBook from Manning. Also available is all code from the
book.
Tika in Action Jukka L. Zitting 2011-11-30 Summary Tika in Action is a hands-on
guide to content mining with Apache Tika. The book's many examples and case
studies offer real-world experience from domains ranging from search engines to
digital asset management and scientific data processing. About the Technology Tika
is an Apache toolkit that has built into it everything you and your app need to
know about file formats. Using Tika, your applications can discover and extract
content from digital documents in almost any format, including exotic ones. About
this Book Tika in Action is the ultimate guide to content mining using Apache
Tika. You'll learn how to pull usable information from otherwise inaccessible
sources, including internet media and file archives. This example-rich book
teaches you to build and extend applications based on real-world experience with
search engines, digital asset management, and scientific data processing. In
addition to architectural overviews, you'll find detailed chapters on features
like metadata extraction, automatic language detection, and custom parser
development. This book is written for developers who are new to both Scala and
Lift and covers just enough Scala to get you started. Purchase of the print book
comes with an offer of a free PDF, ePub, and Kindle eBook from Manning. Also
available is all code from the book. What's Inside Crack MS Word, PDF, HTML, and
ZIP Integrate with search engines, CMS, and other data sources Learn through
experimentation Many examples This book requires no previous knowledge of Tika or
text mining techniques. It assumes a working knowledge of Java.
========================================== Table of Contents PART 1 GETTING
STARTED The case for the digital Babel fish Getting started with Tika The
information landscape PART 2 TIKA IN DETAIL Document type detection Content
extraction Understanding metadata Language detection What's in a file? PART 3
INTEGRATION AND ADVANCED USE The big picture Tika and the Lucene search stack
Extending Tika PART 4 CASE STUDIES Powering NASA science data systems Content
management with Apache Jackrabbit Curating cancer research data with Tika The
classic search engine example
Climatological Data 1990
Web Site Measurement Hacks Eric Peterson 2005-08-26 Helps organizations and
individual operators in making the most of their Web investment by providing
tools, techniques, and strategies for measuring their site's overall
effectiveness. Providing the definitions of commonly-used terms, this book teaches
how to gather crucial marketing data, how to drive potential customers to action,
and more.
Introduction to Information Retrieval Christopher D. Manning 2008-07-07 Classtested and coherent, this textbook teaches classical and web information
retrieval, including web search and the related areas of text classification and
text clustering from basic concepts. It gives an up-to-date treatment of all
aspects of the design and implementation of systems for gathering, indexing, and
searching documents; methods for evaluating systems; and an introduction to the
use of machine learning methods on text collections. All the important ideas are
explained using examples and figures, making it perfect for introductory courses
in information retrieval for advanced undergraduates and graduate students in
computer science. Based on feedback from extensive classroom experience, the book
has been carefully structured in order to make teaching more natural and
effective. Slides and additional exercises (with solutions for lecturers) are also
available through the book's supporting website to help course instructors prepare
their lectures.
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OpenStack Operations Guide Tom Fifield 2014-04-24 Design, deploy, and maintain
your own private or public Infrastructure as a Service (IaaS), using the open
source OpenStack platform. In this practical guide, experienced developers and
OpenStack contributors show you how to build clouds based on reference
architectures, as well as how to perform daily administration tasks. Designed for
horizontal scalability, OpenStack lets you build a cloud by integrating several
technologies. This approach provides flexibility, but knowing which options to use
can be bewildering. Once you complete this book, you’ll know the right questions
to ask while you organize compute, storage, and networking resources. If you
already know how to manage multiple Ubuntu machines and maintain MySQL, you’re
ready to: Set up automated deployment and configuration Design a single-node cloud
controller Use metrics to improve scalability Explore compute nodes, network
design, and storage Install OpenStack packages Use an example architecture to help
simplify decision-making Build a working environment to explore an IaaS cloud
Manage users, projects, and quotas Tackle maintenance, debugging, and network
troubleshooting Monitor, log, backup, and restore
Apache Http Server Reference Manual - for Apache Version 2 2 Apache Software
Foundation 2010-12 Printed edition of the official Apache HTTP server reference
documentation from the Apache 2.2.17 distribution. Documents all the modules and
configuration directives of Apache.
Apache HTTP Server 2.2 Official Documentation - Volume IV. Modules (I-V) Apache
Software Foundation 2010-04 The Apache HTTP Server 2.2 Official Documentation
books covers all aspects of using and managing for the world's most popular web
server.
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HBase Lars George 2011-09-05 If your organization is looking for a storage
solution to accommodate a virtually endless amount of data, this book will show
you how Apache HBase can fulfill your needs. As the open source implementation of
Google's BigTable architecture, HBase scales to billions of rows and millions of
columns, while ensuring that write and read performance remain constant.HBase: The
Definitive Guideprovides the details you require, whether you simply want to
evaluate this high-performance, non-relational database, or put it into practice
right away. HBase's adoption rate is beginning to climb, and several IT executives
are asking pointed questions about this high-capacity database. This is the only
book available to give you meaningful answers. Learn how to distribute large
datasets across an inexpensive cluster of commodity servers Develop HBase clients
in many programming languages, including Java, Python, and Ruby Get details on
HBase's primary storage system, HDFS—Hadoop’s distributed and replicated
filesystem Learn how HBase's native interface to Hadoop’s MapReduce framework

The Apache Peoples Jessica Dawn Palmer 2013-08-05 "This book presents a
comprehensive history of the seven Apache tribes, tracing them from their genetic
origins in Asia and their migration through the continent to the Southwest. The
work covers their social history, verbal traditions and mores. The final section
delineates the recorded history starting with the Spanish expedition of 1541
through the Civil War"-CMIS and Apache Chemistry in Action Jay Brown 2013-07-25 Summary CMIS and Apache
Chemistry in Action is a comprehensive guide to the CMIS standard and related ECM
concepts, written by the authors of the standard. In it, you'll tackle hands-on
examples for building applications on CMIS repositories from both the client and
the server sides. You'll learn how to create new content-centric applications that
install and run in any CMIS-compliant repository. About The Technology Content
Management Interoperability Services (CMIS) is an OASIS standard for accessing
content management systems. It specifies a vendor-and language-neutral way to
interact with any compliant content repository. Apache Chemistry provides complete
reference implementations of the CMIS standard with robust APIs for developers
writing tools, applications, and servers. About This Book CMIS and Apache
Chemistry in Action is a comprehensive guide to the CMIS standard and related ECM
concepts. In it, you'll find clear teaching and instantly useful examples for
building content-centric client and server-side applications that run against any
CMIS-compliant repository. In fact, using the CMIS Workbench and the InMemory
Repository from Apache Chemistry, you'll have running code talking to a real CMIS
server by the end of chapter 1. This book requires some familiarity with content
management systems and a standard programming language like Java or C#. No
exposure to CMIS or Apache Chemistry is assumed. Purchase of the print book
includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications.
What's Inside The only CMIS book endorsed by OASIS Complete coverage of the CMIS
1.0 and 1.1 specifications Cookbook-style tutorials and real-world examples About
the Authors Florian Müller, Jay Brown, and Jeff Potts are among the original
authors, contributors, and leaders of Apache Chemistry and the OASIS CMIS
specification. They continue to shape CMIS implementations at Alfresco, IBM, and
SAP. Table of Contents PART 1 UNDERSTANDING CMIS Introducing CMIS Exploring the
CMIS domain model Creating, updating, and deleting objects with CMIS CMIS
metadata: types and properties Query PART 2 HANDS-ON CMIS CLIENT DEVELOPMENT Meet
your new project: The Blend The Blend: read and query functionality The Blend:
create, update, and delete functionality Using other client libraries Building
mobile apps with CMIS PART 3 ADVANCED TOPICS CMIS bindings Security and control
Performance Building a CMIS server
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The Debian Administrator's Handbook Raphaël Hertzog 2015-10-21 Debian GNU/Linux, a
very popular non-commercial Linux distribution, is known for its reliability and
richness. Built and maintained by an impressive network of thousands of developers
throughout the world, the Debian project is cemented by its social contract. This
foundation text defines the project's objective: fulfilling the needs of users
with a 100% free operating system. The success of Debian and of its ecosystem of
derivative distributions (with Ubuntu at the forefront) means that an increasing
number of administrators are exposed to Debian's technologies. This Debian
Administrator's Handbook, which has been entirely updated for Debian 8 “Jessie”,
builds on the success of its 6 previous editions. Accessible to all, this book
teaches the essentials to anyone who wants to become an effective and independent
Debian GNU/Linux administrator. It covers all the topics that a competent Linux
administrator should master, from installation to updating the system, creating
packages and compiling the kernel, but also monitoring, backup and migration,
without forgetting advanced topics such as setting up SELinux or AppArmor to
secure services, automated installations, or virtualization with Xen, KVM or LXC.
This book is not only designed for professional system administrators. Anyone who
uses Debian or Ubuntu on their own computer is de facto an administrator and will
find tremendous value in knowing more about how their system works. Being able to
understand and resolve problems will save you invaluable time. Learn more about
the book on its official website: debian-handbook.info
OpenOffice.org For Dummies Gurdy Leete 2004-02-03 Uses the straightforward For
Dummies style to show Linux andWindows users how to use the OpenOffice.org desktop
productivitysuite OpenOffice.org has a user interface and feature set similar
tothat of other office suites and works transparently with a varietyof file
formats, including those of Microsoft Office Explains how to download, install,
and set up both the Linuxand Windows versions of OpenOffice.org Organized by the
four key desktop applications provided in theOpenOffice.org suite: Writer (word
processing), Calc(spreadsheets), Impress (presentations), and Draw (graphics)
Other topics covered include creating and formatting documentswith Writer, using
templates and styles, creating spreadsheets withCalc, manipulating spreadsheet
data, creating a presentation withImpress, and creating and editing images with
Draw
Weapon Systems, U. S. Army, 1996 DIANE Publishing Company Provides an overview of
the major weapons systems & support equipment the Army is currently developing or
has fielded. Sections include: project and sustain; protect the force; win the
information war; conduct precision strikes; & dominate the maneuver battle. Over
100 color photos & drawings. Each weapon system described in detail as to mission,
characteristics, foreign counterpart, program status, projected activities, &
prime contractor. Appendices: contractors by system, contractors by state, points
of contact & an index. Comprehensive!
Lucene in Action Otis Gospodnetic 2010-07-08 When Lucene first hit the scene five
years ago, it was nothing short ofamazing. By using this open-source, highly
scalable, super-fast search engine,developers could integrate search into
applications quickly and efficiently.A lot has changed since then-search has grown
from a "nice-to-have" featureinto an indispensable part of most enterprise
applications. Lucene now powerssearch in diverse companies including Akamai,
Netflix, LinkedIn,Technorati, HotJobs, Epiphany, FedEx, Mayo Clinic, MIT, New
ScientistMagazine, and many others. Some things remain the same, though. Lucene
still delivers high-performancesearch features in a disarmingly easy-to-use API.
Due to its vibrant and diverseopen-source community of developers and users,
Lucene is relentlessly improving,with evolutions to APIs, significant new features
such as payloads, and ahuge increase (as much as 8x) in indexing speed with Lucene
2.3. And with clear writing, reusable examples, and unmatched advice on
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enables easy development and execution of batch jobs that can scan entire tables
Discover the integration between HBase and other facets of the Apache Hadoop
project
NASA SP. 1962
Apache Cookbook Rich Bowen 2007-12-21 There's plenty of documentation on
installing and configuring the Apache web server, but where do you find help for
the day-to-day stuff, like adding common modules or fine-tuning your activity
logging? That's easy. The new edition of the Apache Cookbook offers you updated
solutions to the problems you're likely to encounter with the new versions of
Apache. Written by members of the Apache Software Foundation, and thoroughly
revised for Apache versions 2.0 and 2.2, recipes in this book range from simple
tasks, such installing the server on Red Hat Linux or Windows, to more complex
tasks, such as setting up name-based virtual hosts or securing and managing your
proxy server. Altogether, you get more than 200 timesaving recipes for solving a
crisis or other deadline conundrums, with topics including: Security Aliases,
Redirecting, and Rewriting CGI Scripts, the suexec Wrapper, and other dynamic
content techniques Error Handling SSL Performance This book tackles everything
from beginner problems to those faced by experienced users. For every problem
addressed in the book, you will find a worked-out solution that includes short,
focused pieces of code you can use immediately. You also get explanations of how
and why the code works, so you can adapt the problem-solving techniques to similar
situations. Instead of poking around mailing lists, online documentation, and
other sources, rely on the Apache Cookbook for quick solutions when you need them.
Then you can spend your time and energy where it matters most.
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What's New in Apache Web Server 2.2? Rich Bowen 2007-02-01 What's New in Apache
Web Server 2.2? shows you all the new features you'll know to set up and
administer the Apache 2.2 web server. Learn how to take advantage of its improved
caching, proxying, authentication, and other improvements in your Web 2.0
applications.
Apache Cookbook, 2nd Edition Rich Bowen 2007 There's plenty of documentation on
installing and configuring the Apache web server, but where do you find help for
the day-to-day stuff, like adding common modules or fine-tuning your activity
logging? That's easy. The new edition of the Apache Cookbook offers you updated
solutions to the problems you're likely to encounter with the new versions of
Apache. Written by members of the Apache Software Foundation, and thoroughly
revised for Apache versions 2.0 and 2.2, recipes in this book range from simple
tasks, such installing the server on Red Hat Linux or Windows, to more complex
tasks, such as setting up name-based virtual hosts or securing and managing your
proxy server. Altogether, you get more than 200 timesaving recipes for solving a
crisis or other deadline conundrums, with topics including: Security Aliases,
Redirecting, and Rewriting CGI Scripts, the suexec Wrapper, and other dynamic
content techniques Error Handling SSL Performance This book tackles everything
from beginner problems to those faced by experienced users. For every problem
addressed in the book, you will find a worked-out solution that includes short,
focused pieces of code you can use immediately. You also get explanations of how
and why the code works, so you can adapt the problem-solving techniques to similar
situations. Instead of poking around mailing lists, online documentation, and
other sources, rely on the Apache Cookbook for quick solutions when you need them.
Then you can spend your time and energy where it matters most.
Annual Reports of the Department of the Interior for the Fiscal Year Ended June
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Project Management Harold Kerzner 2013-01-22 A new edition of the most popular
book of project management case studies, expanded to include more than 100 cases
plus a "super case" on the Iridium Project Case studies are an important part of
project management education and training. This Fourth Edition of Harold Kerzner's
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Project Management Case Studies features a number of new cases covering value
measurement in project management. Also included is the well-received "super
case," which covers all aspects of project management and may be used as a
capstone for a course. This new edition: Contains 100-plus case studies drawn from
real companies to illustrate both successful and poor implementation of project
management Represents a wide range of industries, including medical and
pharmaceutical, aerospace, manufacturing, automotive, finance and banking, and
telecommunications Covers cutting-edge areas of construction and international
project management plus a "super case" on the Iridium Project, covering all
aspects of project management Follows and supports preparation for the Project
Management Professional (PMP®) Certification Exam Project Management Case Studies,
Fourth Edition is a valuable resource for students, as well as practicing
engineers and managers, and can be used on its own or with the new Eleventh
Edition of Harold Kerzner's landmark reference, Project Management: A Systems
Approach to Planning, Scheduling, and Controlling. (PMP and Project Management
Professional are registered marks of the Project Management Institute, Inc.)
Federal Register 1973-11-02
Advances in Databases and Information Systems Ladjel Bellatreche 2021-08-16 This
book constitutes the proceedings of the 25th European Conference on Advances in
Databases and Information Systems, ADBIS 2021, held in Tartu, Estonia, in August
2021. The 18 full papers presented together with 3 keynotes were carefully
reviewed and selected from 70 submissions. The selected papers span a wide
spectrum of topics in databases and related technologies, tackling challenging
problems and presenting inventive and efficient solutions. They are organized in 5
sessions: patterns and events, social media and text mining, indexes, queries and
constraints, high-dimensional data and data streams, and data integration.
Congressional Record United States. Congress 1882
Apache HTTP Server 2.2 Official Documentation - Volume III. Modules (A-H) Apache
Software Foundation 2010-04 The Apache HTTP Server 2.2 Official Documentation
books covers all aspects of using and managing for the world's most popular web
server.
Apache HTTP Server 2.2 Official Documentation - Volume I. Server Administration
Apache Software Foundation 2010-04 The Apache HTTP Server 2.2 Official
Documentation books covers all aspects of using and managing for the world's most
popular web server.
BIM Handbook Rafael Sacks 2018-07-03 Discover BIM: A better way to build better
buildings Building Information Modeling (BIM) offers a novel approach to design,
construction, and facility management in which a digital representation of the
building product and process is used to facilitate the exchange and
interoperability of information in digital format. BIM is beginning to change the
way buildings look, the way they function, and the ways in which they are designed
and built. The BIM Handbook, Third Edition provides an in-depth understanding of
BIM technologies, the business and organizational issues associated with its
implementation, and the profound advantages that effective use of BIM can provide
to all members of a project team. Updates to this edition include: Information on
the ways in which professionals should use BIM to gain maximum value New topics
such as collaborative working, national and major construction clients, BIM
standards and guides A discussion on how various professional roles have expanded
through the widespread use and the new avenues of BIM practices and services A
wealth of new case studies that clearly illustrate exactly how BIM is applied in a
wide variety of conditions Painting a colorful and thorough picture of the state
of the art in building information modeling, the BIM Handbook, Third Edition
guides readers to successful implementations, helping them to avoid needless
frustration and costs and take full advantage of this paradigm-shifting approach
to construct better buildings that consume fewer materials and require less time,
labor, and capital resources.
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